
Direct Dial: (908) 252-4221 
Email: jlaskey@norris-law.com

June 10, 2022 
By E-file 

Board Secretary 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 S. Clinton Ave, 1st Floor 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

Re: I/M/O Declaring Transmission to Support Offshore Wind  
a Public Policy of the State of New Jersey 
Docket No. QO20100630 

Dear Madam Board Secretary: 

On behalf of Mid-Atlantic Offshore Development, LLC, we are e-filing responses to clarifying 
questions posed by Board staff. 

The responses are being provided in two versions:  a confidential one marked “confidential,” and 
a preliminary public version marked “Redacted”.  An affidavit to support this request is also being 
uploaded. 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.  

Very truly yours, 

NORRIS McLAUGHLIN, P.A. 

James H. Laskey 

cc:  Andrea Hart, Esq. 

400 Crossing Boulevard

8th Floor

P.O. Box 5933

Bridgewater, NJ  08807 

T: 908-722-0700

F: 908-722-0755


